
 
 

23 November 2024 
 
To Branch Presidents and Secretaries for onward circulation to all members 
 
Dear Members, 
  
Greetings to you from the BAIT Team!  
Listed below are the activities for the Yuletide Season on a fun-competitive basis. Besides two prizes in each category, 
each participant will receive a certificate.  
  
I. DECK THE HALLS – FANCY DRESS 
Children to dress in Christmas Theme costumes and present the same.  Music accompaniment may be used to 
support the presentation. 
A video of the same of not more than a minute to be sent in latest by Thursday, 12 December 2024.  
Category 1  - Up to 5 years 
Category 2  - 6 years to 12 years 
  
II. C-H-R-I-S-T-M-A-S – ELOCUTION  
Category 1 – 5 years to 12 years 
Category 2 – 13 years to 17 years 
Category 3 – Open category - above 17 years 
A poem, an extract, an original (self-written) piece related to Christmas would be the theme. 
A video of not more than 3 minutes should be sent in latest by Thursday, 12 December 2024. 
  
  
III. CHESTNUTS ROASTING ON AN OPEN FIRE – MASTERCHEF 
A video presentation of our Anglo-Indian Master Chefs churning out some Christmas culinary delights, sharing their 
homemade recipes etc. 
This will be purely a presentation, and videos should be sent in latest by Thursday, 12 December 2024. 
  
  
 
 



 
 

IV. JINGLE BELL ROCK – SOLO / DUET SINGING 
 A video of the participant / participants singing a Christmas Carol (only one Carol) should be sent in latest by 
Thursday, 12 December 2024. 
There are 2 Categories for this event. 
A. Solo  
B. Duet 
  
V. ROCKIN AROUND THE CHRISTMAS TREE – DANCE 
A video of the participant / participants dancing to a Christmas Song should be sent in latest by Thursday, 12 
December 2024.  
There are 2 Categories for this event. 
A. Solo 
B. Couple 
  
Please send in your entries to -  aiaiatalent@gmail.com  
 
For further details please contact 
Mr. Graham Heiden - Mobile No. 9820088887 
Mr. Somnath Dasgupta - Mobile No. 8240012307 
  
Wishing you and your family a Merry Christmas and a Happy and Blessed New Year. 
  
Thanking you, 
Yours sincerely, 

  
Graham Heiden 
Convener, BAIT 


